Fwd: 3rd Street

George Francisco <vp@venicenc.org> To: Mike Newhouse president@venicenc.org> Thu, May 23, 2019 at 9:55 AM

CPRA - last one I have in my inbox George Francisco VP Venice NC

-- Forwarded message --From: Taylor Bazley < Date: Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 5:22 PM

Subject: Re: 3rd Street To: Matt Shaw <

Cc: George Francisco < p@inericano argi>, KRISTAN DELATORI < ... 14 @ tape in actividad>

He is on C3's radar but just because you talk with someone in a street outreach context doesn't mean their behavior will change. OHS Clean Ups should be pretty regular again since issues with overtime pay were straightened out. The long-term fix though is activating the space - if we don't do that I fear 3rd is likely to return to what it was (albeit slowly over time). Neighbors should probably consider using this time as an opportunity to landscape parkways.

-Taylor

On Wed, Dec 13, 2017 at 11:58 AM, Matt Shaw < 12:50 AM & 12:50 AM whice to dis> wrote:

Hey Taylor - Thanks again for the nudge. I've already heard back from both Google and PS and they will be bubbling this up to their teams. I might need you for a quick call if you're avail later this week. LMK what you schedule looks like.

As you mentioned - we are definitely seeing some back slide on 3rd. We missed a couple weeks of clean ups which didn't help but it's looking a bit better as they've made it over here last two fridays. Believe it our not 100% of the property in this picture below is from one person named Tommy. While he's generally harmless, he's a hoarder and his piles of trash make it really hard to keep the block clean. He's been back in the area for almost a month now. Within a day of the clean ups he pulls new piles of stuff out of trash bins and makes a huge mess. It would be great if we could get the HOPE Team and/or C3 to engage him and get him services!



Taylor - Happy Holidays and thanks for checking in! There are several conversations going on on both sides of 3rd but as you can see nothing has developed yet. I will check in with both teams and urge them to take action asap.

Thx again for the nudge!

-Mshaw

On Dec 12, 2017 4:55 PM, "Taylor Bazley" < aylor backey @lacdy org > wrote: Hi Friends.

Did the plan to install desertscape/planters/anything on third to constrict the sidewalk stall? As we discussed the adjacent property owner needs to sign off on a permit application to construct a parkway but once that happens and you all construct a parkway I think that will harden 3rd significantly from future encampments. I have noticed more people moving on to 3rd and I have a concern that if we don't change the built environment (because lord knows the regulatory environment isn't changing anytime soon) than the encampment will return over time.

Thoughts? Can we push this ball over the hill? If we wait until the problem is back and there is urgency it might be too late...

Regards,



Taylor Bazley
Field Deputy - Venice, OFW, Silver Strand, Marina Peninsula
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles



on I a fac Mike's Fraud I ndates

Download the City of Los Angeles MyLA311 app for smartphones!





MyLA311 links Angelenos with the services and information they need to enjoy their city, beautify their community and stay connected with their local government. With MyLA311, City of Los Angeles information and services are just a few taps away.

__



Taylor Bazley
Field Deputy - Venice, OFW, Silver Strand, Marina Peninsula
Councilmember Mike Bonin
City of Los Angeles



Sign I o for Mike's t-mait f misses

Download the City of Los Angeles MyLA311 app for smartphones!





MyLA311 links Angelenos with the services and information they need to enjoy their city, beautify their community and stay connected with their local government. With MyLA311, City of Los Angeles information and services are just a few taps away.